Good afternoon!
 
The Office of Admissions and Scholarships at Mississippi State University is planning to host an event next spring for prospective students in Escambia, Santa Rosa, Okaloosa and Walton counties that are eligible for our Veteran, Service-Member, Dependent and Spouse Non-Resident Tuition Waiver. The waiver covers 100% of the difference between resident and non-resident tuition for veterans, service members, dependents, survivors and spouses of veterans who have received an Honorable Discharge. The scholarship is only available for out-of-state students and really is not “common knowledge.” However, MSU has seen a growing interest in the Florida panhandle and I think this opportunity will only help the students in this area get to MSU. If possible, would you be willing to send me a list of your juniors—students graduating in May 2023—who would be eligible.  We are planning to send invitations in early January so families have time to RSVP. 
 
If you, as their high school counselor, would like to attend please let me know. The military counselors in the area and some representatives from Hurlburt Field, Eglin AFB and Pensacola NAS will also be in attendance. 
 
Thank you so much for allowing us to reach and serve your students! 
 
 
Margaret Burke, Admissions Counselor
MISSISSIPPI STATE UNIVERSITY  
251.281.5687  |   admissions.msstate.edu
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